

Individual 6

From:

Adam Pollock J

Sent:

18 April 2013 14:40

To:

Subject: Greenwich Time

Dear Management

I write in the hope that you will ensure that Greenwich Time, a newspaper published by the Greenwich Council, no longer appears. It is 80% council propaganda, pushed through everyone's letterboxes every week. Quite apart from the propoganda aspect, it is also extremely dull and not worth reading. Ours goes straight into the wastepaper bin without a glance. Greenwich Time is a total waste of Council money. There is no reason why necessary information to do with council matters should not be published in other more interesting free local papers. It might even get more readers.

As you know publications like the Greenwich Time are illegal under the 2011 code of conduct.

Yours

**Adam Pollock** 

· Greenwich resident

This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisation's IT Helpdesk. Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

Correspondents should note that all communications to Department for Communities and Local Government may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful purposes.